
Town of East Hampton 
Water Pollution Control Authority 

P.O. Box 218, 20 Gildersleeve Drive 

East Hampton, Connecticut 06424-0218 

Telephone (860) 267-2536, FAX (860) 267-9913 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Water Pollution Control Authority 

Town of East Hampton 

June 7, 2022 

Virtual Meeting 

 

 

 

The Water Pollution Control Authority of the Town of East Hampton, Connecticut, will 

hold a public hearing pursuant to Chapter 102 of the Connecticut General Statues at the 

Town of Colchester – Town of East Hampton Wastewater Treatment Plant, 20 

Gildersleeve Drive, in East Hampton, Connecticut, on the 7th of June 2022, at 6:30 P.M. 

to consider whether or not the Town should adopt the proposed 2022-23 water budget 

and recommended water rates for the customers of the Village Center and Royal Oaks 

systems, copies of which are available at the Town Clerks office, 20 East High Street, 

East Hampton, CT 06424.  

 

Affected property owners, electors and citizens qualified to vote in town meetings of the 

Town of East Hampton, Connecticut, are invited to attend and participate in such public 

hearing.   

Dated at East Hampton, Connecticut, this 5th day of May, 2022. 

 
    East Hampton Water Pollution Control Authority 

 

    By    _________________________________ 
               Scott Clayton 

    Its     Public Utilities Administrator 

 


